Unofficial Transiation

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Ministry of Commerce would like to inform the public that the Secured Transactions Filing
System 2.0 (SETFO 2.0) has been integrated with ACLEDA Bank Plc for online payment of public
service fees, effective from 2 May 2025.

The integration with ACLEDA Bank Plc will provide greater convenience and options for users to
pay public service fees of the SETFO 2.0 without having to come to pay in person at the Ministry
of Commerce’s payment counter.

For information regarding the procedures for using and public service fees of the SETFO 2.0,
please contact the officials of the Secured Transactions Filing Office of the Ministry of Commerce

via the website www.setfo.gov.kh, telephone number 088 510 600, or Hotline: 1266 or email
setfo@moc.gov.kh.

Phnom Penh, 2 May 2025
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